
GLENDALE

Phone: (520) 721-4205 | www.LPACentral.org
School Hours: Grades K–6: 8:30 a.m.–3:15 p.m. • Grades 7–8: 8:30 a.m.–3:30 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half day. School ends for K–6 at 11:30 a.m.; grades 7–8 end at 12 p.m.
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Join our email list at
LPACentral.org!
And check out our 
Facebook page, too!

✓	JANUARY 11: 
• Data Night, 6-7:30 p.m.

	 • Duds for Dollars
✓	JANUARY 13: 

• Character Lunch with the 		
	  Principal

THIS MONTH’S CHARACTER TRAIT: 
FAIRNESS 

Oxford Dictionary defines fairness as “impartial and just treatment or 
behavior without favoritism or discrimination.” That’s easy enough to 
understand, but sometimes this can be a hard pillar to demonstrate 
because, while fairness should be viewed objectively, it’s often 
subjective; what you think is fair, another may not see the same way.

When discussing this pillar with your student, encourage them to think 
of ways in which they can exhibit fairness every day. Suggest ideas 
like playing by the rules, taking turns and sharing, being open-minded, 
listening to others, and treating all people the same. 

✓	JANUARY 16: 
• Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, 	
	  No School

✓	JANUARY 18: 
• Duds for Dollars

✓	JANUARY 25: 
• Special Duds
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LOST & FOUND
Winter brings sweater weather to 
Tucson. Many students, not used to 
wearing them, forget their sweaters 
around school. If your student is 
missing anything—most likely a 
sweater—check the Lost and Found 
at the front office to claim items 
that have gone astray. 

PRODUCE FROM 
MARKET ON THE MOVE
Attention parents! This Saturday, 
January 14, Market on the Move will 
provide 60 pounds of produce for 
a $10 donation. The market takes 
place from 8-11 a.m. at Fellowship 
Bible Church, 6700 E. Broadway 
(Broadway and Kolb), in Tucson.  

BEFORE SCHOOL
Just a reminder that our Before-
School Program is always happy 
to welcome students who arrive 
early; however, please keep in 
mind that, for the sake of safety, 
we ask that you DO NOT drop 
off your student before 7:30 a.m. 
There is no staff to supervise the 
students, either inside or outside 
of our building, until that time 
and we can’t be responsible for 
students who are dropped off 
prior to 7:30 a.m. Thank you for 
helping us to keep our school 
community safe.

ATTENTION 
PARENTS

Make sure your child gets to 
school on time. The last school 
bell rings at 8:30 a.m. and 
breakfast will be served in the 
classroom at this time. If your 
child is tardy, he or she will not be 
served breakfast in the morning.



UNIFORM ORDERS
Uniforms and sweatshirts are now 
available to order! The following items 
are offered:
	 •  T-Shirts - $10
	 •  Polos - $14
	 •  Pullover Sweatshirts - $20
	 •  Zip-Up Sweatshirts - $22

STUDENT LUNCH ACCOUNT
We are excited to offer MySchoolBucks®! This online payment service provides a quick 
and easy way to add money to your student’s meal account using a credit/debit card 
or electronic check. You can also view recent purchases, check balances, and set-up 

low balance alerts for FREE! 

Enrollment is easy!

	 1.  Go to www.MySchoolBucks.com and register for a free  	  	     	

   	     account.

	 2. Add your students using their school name and student ID.

	 3. Make a payment to your students’ accounts with your 			 

    	    credit/debit card or electronic check.

A program fee may apply. You will have the opportunity to review any fees and cancel 
if you choose, before you are charged. 

If you have any questions, contact MySchoolBucks directly:

	 • support@myschoolbucks.com

	 • 1-855-832-5226

	 • Visit myschoolbucks.com and click on Help
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Arizona law allows taxpayers to receive a tax credit of up to $400 for 
donations that benefit our students. A tax credit reduces what you 
owe in state taxes, dollar-for-dollar. For more information, including a 
printable form, please go to our website, LPACentral.org.

TAX
CREDITS

PICTURE TAKING 
POLICY

We understand your desire to take 
cute pictures of your children playing 
with their friends while at school. 
However, we need to keep in mind that 
not all parents want pictures of their 
children taken for a number of reasons. 

In order to respect all of our families, 
we are asking that you DO NOT take 
pictures of students at school unless 
you have clearance from the office. 
Anyone seen trying to capture those 
precious moments on campus will be 
asked to put the camera or cell phone 
away and take pictures off campus. 
Thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation.

HOMELESS RESOURCES
If your family lives in any of the 
following situations:

•	 A shelter, motel, vehicle, or 
campground

•	 On the street
•	 In an abandoned building, trailer, or 

other inadequate accommodation 
•	 Doubled up with friends or 

relatives because you cannot find 
or afford housing

Then, you have certain rights or 
protections under the McKinney-
Vento Homeless Education Assistance 
Act.  Contact Homeless Liaison 
Kathleen Phillips, at kphillips@
lpatucson.org, for more information.
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SAFE PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF
Parents, please note the following requests when picking up or dropping off your 
student:

•	 The Yellow Curb - This is a quick drop-off and pick-up zone. There is no parking 
at the yellow curb and you should remain in your vehicle at all times. Please 
don’t ever leave your vehicle while at the yellow curb. 

•	 The Red Curb - This is a Fire Lane. For your child’s safety, do not drop off or 
pick up in this lane! There should be no stopping or parking at the red curb. 
Always pull your car as close to the yellow curb as possible when dropping off or 
picking up your child.

•	 After School – Parents should pick-up their students between 3:15–3:30 p.m. 
(K–6th), or between 3:30–3:45 p.m. (7th & 8th). Make sure your child stays in the 
front of the school and remains there until you arrive. Students who wander into 
the parking lot or the dirt lot are not safe. Please reinforce this with your student.

Students that have not been picked up by the designated time must report to 
the After-School Program by 3:30 p.m. (K–6th) or 3:45 p.m. (7th & 8th). If you 
arrive and don’t see your child in front of the school, please park your car in 
the parking lot, go to the office, and ask they be paged from the After-School 
Program.

•	 Pick-Up Tip - 3:15–3:25 p.m. is the busiest time in the parking lot. Try to arrive 
after 3:25 p.m. to avoid the traffic. 

Please help keep our parking lot safe for all our students! 


